
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

COLDEN FIRE DISTRICT 
 

Notice is hereby given that an Organizational Meeting of the 
Colden Fire District will be held at the Fire District Office 
Building, 8511 Center Street, Colden, New York 14033 on 
Thursday, January 5, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. concerning the 
organization and operations of the Fire District for Calendar 
Year 2023.  The regular monthly meeting will be held in the 
same District Office, Tuesday January 10, 2023 at 7:00 P.M.   

 
Michael Schneider, Secretary 
Colden Fire District 
December 13, 2022 

    
 


